
 

 
 

December 10, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of a Fifth Grade Student, 

We are happy to inform you that YMCA Storer Camps representatives will be visiting Rogers on December 16, 
2019.  The representatives will meet with our students that day to explain what camp is like and what to 
expect as they get ready to go on February 24, 2019.  Later that day, we teachers will meet with our district 
team to plan lessons for the camp experience.  Attending Camp Storer is a wonderful, educational 
opportunity! 

That evening, there will be a parent meeting so that you may also hear about camp and ask questions of Camp 
Storer staff and district administrators.  All district elementary schools will have a combined parent meeting.  
Please mark your calendars to save the date and time: Monday, December 16, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., in the 
Berkley High School Auditorium.  To be well-informed about camp, it is important for you to attend this 
meeting.    

As indicated in our previous letter, the cost of camp is $200.00 (reduced from $300, thanks to a generous 
donation from the Rogers PTA).  A payment plan was provided, with the final payment due by Friday, 
February 7th.    In addition to paying for camp, health forms must be completed online for your child by 
Monday, February 3rd.  Please visit the health forms link on our website which can be found in the parent 
information section, under 5th Grade Camp or by typing https://tinyurl.com/2020healthforms into your 
browser.   

On our website, you will also find additional important information about camp, including the “Bring Along” 
List which indicates what to pack, information regarding the camp’s health services, an important letter from 
Camp Storer to parents, and a Trading Post order form which is also attached to this letter.  If your child 
wishes to order Trading Post items, please complete the order form and return it with a check made 
payable to Rogers Elementary School by Friday, February 7th.   

It is our hope and expectation that all students attend camp as it is not only a great experience but part of our 
fifth grade curriculum.  Every student should participate in this wonderful learning opportunity!  If you have 
financial or other circumstances that may interfere with your child’s participation, please inform your child’s 
teacher or contact Mrs. Meacham.  Thank you for your support with fifth grade camp!   

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Meacham & the 5th Grade Team: Mrs. Watkins-Visnaw, Ms. Conway, Mrs. Spielmann & Mrs. McNamara 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdExE6YRAK55o_eVuio9YvXRZvMTwITBx_Ml20p7vSUkQoK2w/viewform
https://tinyurl.com/2020healthforms

